
 

To:  City Council 

From:   Planning & Zoning Commission 

Date:  April 2, 2025 

Subject: Application for Rezoning 218 Boardman 

 

The Planning & Zoning Commission recommends approval of the rezoning application for 218 

Boardman from R1 (Single-family Residential) to R2 (Two-family Residential). 

 

The Planning & Zoning Commission in attendance voted to recommend approval as follows: CM 

Michelle Newberry - No; Cathy Gilbert - No; Chris Livingston - No; Mike Collier - yes; Sara 

Carvalho - Yes; Dan Motush - Yes.   

 

With a tie vote Chairperson Chris Livingston cast a tie breaking vote of Yes.   


